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In 2009, our family made a personal decision to move our primary residence from 

Plano, Texas to Lake Kiowa, Texas.  We had spent 4 years as weekenders enjoying 

all the amenities that Lake Kiowa has to offer.  Once we decided that Lake Kiowa 

is a community where we would like to spend more time, we met with several 

builders at Lake Kiowa regarding the construction of a new home.   

 

After a lengthy round of discussions with the local builders, we were totally sold 

on Bluebonnet Homes largely because of the exceptional home building 

experience, expertise, and their personal interest in the construction of our new 

home.  It sure put us at ease to know we had Bluebonnet Homes working with us 

in the construction of our new home.  

 

We contracted with Bluebonnet Homes to tear down our old lakehouse and build 

our new “retirement home” at Lake Kiowa.  It was a wonderful experience as we 

saw our new home come together.  Randy Howell and his team were there for us 

at every step.  Our experience in working with Bluebonnet Homes was very 

positive and we owe a tremendous amount of gratitude to Bluebonnet Homes for 

their commitment to seeing us through the building process.   

 

In looking back, we could not be happier with choosing Bluebonnet Homes for the 

design and construction of our home.   There are so many ways that Bluebonnet 

Homes provided us with the advice, expertise, and support and also at just the 

right time and in the right way.   

 

Bluebonnet Homes provided us with the professional support, experinence and 

expertise that allowed us to build our dream home.   We are totally convinced 

that we made the right decision in selecting Bluebonnet Homes in the 

construction of our new home.  If we had to do it over again, there is absolutely 

no question that we would choose Bluebonnet Homes once again.  

 

Thank you very much.    

Gerald & Jeanne Smith 


